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Closure of Nookside at Pennywell from 21
August

From Monday 21 August, for up to 2 weeks, Nookside at Pennywell will be
closed between Holborn Road and Pennywell Road.

Service 39 between Chester Road and Pennywell Road, will divert via The
Broadway in both directions, omitting stops on Nookside. Please use stops on
The Broadway.
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